Headteacher:

Friday 25th November 2022

What a chilly and wet week! Please make sure that children come to school with NAMED hat and gloves along
with their coat over the next few weeks as Im sure the weather is set to tumn colder still.

Today, we welcomed Lincotnshire County Councils Stay Safe Partnership into school to work with the Year 6
children for an online safety workshop. I know the children listened carefully to the key messages about how to
keep themselves safe when using online messaging apps or when using the internet. Please do talk to your child
Hopefully, you will have seen the letter which came out to you earlier this week detailing some of the Christmas
events and activities which we hope the children will enjoy over the remaining weeks of term. We hope you are
able to join us for some of these too. I hawve been given the details for an Advent Service which will be held this
Sunday, 27th October, at St Medards Chwrch in Little Bytham. The service will begin at 6pm and there will be
mulled wine and mince pies available at Little Bytham village hall following the service. Please do go along if you
are would like.

Finally, a welcome to Mrs Koleh Rees, who has joined our Governing Board. Mrs Rees joins Mr Luke Smith and Mr
Mark Kieran as parent governors. Mrs Rees was the only nomination received and so it was not necessary to hotd
a vote. Mrs Claire Clarke has resigned from the Governing Board due to a recent increase in her workload. We
thank her for her contribution to school over the last few years and will look to appoint a new co=opted governor
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Martin/
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This weeks award winners are:

Hedgehags: Tuesdays
days (Fridays at Witham Hall)
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